Wolfeboro Agricultural Commission
Meeting Minutes
August 7, 2014

Members present: Chairman Charlie Horsken, Marge Strunk, David Strauch, Lawreen Strauch,
and Karen DeVylder Alternates: Gail Antonucci, Mark Lush

Members absent: Vice-Chairman Wendy Rodgers, Vinnie & Cindy Blandini, Dennis DeVylder,
Alan Fredrickson, Carolyn Frederickson and Sarah Silk

Chairman Horsken called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM. He entertained a motion to bring the
alternates to the table.

It was moved by David Strauch and seconded by Marge Strunk to bring the alternates to the
table. Being all in favor, the motion passed.

Public Input
None.
Consideration of Minutes
» June 5, 2014

It was moved by Lawreen Strauch and seconded by Mark Lush to accept the minutes of June
5, 2014 as submitted. Members voted and being none opposed, the motion passed.

Public

None.

Commission Business
> Open Farm Day
Mr. Horsken noted the he was able to get an article in the paper about Open Farm Day and reported
a good turnout for Open Farm Day. He stated as discussed at the previous meeting, he did contact
the State with regards to the disease of piglets and the State advised him the only one who would
have a concern would be his farm has he is the only one with piglets. He stated that he has heard
some farms are reporting a second string of the disease in their piglets.
Lawreen Strauch noted that the Blandini’'s were not notified of the Open Farm Day.

> 4 of July Parade

David Strauch reported they received 2" Place in the parade.
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Any Other Business

Mr. Horsken noted that he will be providing the North Wolfeboro Association with an update on what
the Agricultural Commission has been up to.

Ms. Strunk questioned the status of the proposed Alzheimer’s Facility on Rt. 28/Rt. 109.

Mr. Horsken replied it has passed the ZBA and is moving to the next step and he also met with a
member of the Lake Wentworth Association to discuss the matter.

Ms. Strunk noted that she spoke to Wendy Rodgers and she has requested to receive information
via mail at this time.

> Next Meeting
The Commission’s next meeting is October 2™ at 7:00 PM.

Being no further business before the Commission, Chairman Horsken entertained a motion to
adjourn.

It was moved by Mark Lush and seconded by Gail Antionucci to adjourn at 8:10 PM. Being
none opposed, the motion passed.

Respectfully submitted,
Amelia Copone-Muccio
Recording Secretary
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